
Attention 9th grade students- 

Please make sure you are ready to choose your 10th 

grade classes at the high school during arena scheduling. 

The process is quick and easy. It is very important that 

you do this several days before arena scheduling starts.  

 

 

Step 1: Login to Skyward using your 

student account. 

 

Step 2: Click the arrow next to Timberline to show the 

drop down menu. You should see your high school listed.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you don’t see your high school, contact Mrs. McKenna 

in the Timberline counseling office right away.  

801-610-8762 or jennifermckenna@alpinedistrict.org 


